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Indigenous Acknowledgment 

 
 
Learning is holistic, reflexive, reflective, experiential, and relational (focused on connectedness, 

on reciprocal relationships, and a sense of place) 
 
This principle reflects the Indigenous perspectives that everything is interconnected, that 
education is not separate from the rest of life, and relationships are vital. 
 
Outdoor Classroom 
Has been completed with stone benches and is ready for use. Teachers are encouraged to 
be outside as much as possible. We are grateful to have received almost $13,000 in grants to 
have this installed. 
 
Photo Day 
We have been given the go ahead to do individual photos. We are looking at securing dates 
with Life Touch and will let families know as soon as we have information. There will be no 
group photos, unless we can get a composite created; for example, one of each class. 
 
COVID-19 
We continue to ask families to limit their social interactions before and after school, 
especially as the weather gets nicer. 


